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In the Matter of the 

 

REPRESENTATION OF 

EMPLOYEES 

 

of 

 

PROGRESSIVE RAIL, INC. 

 

Train and Engine Service 

Employees 

 

  
41 NMB No. 32 

 

CASE NO. R-7343 

 

REVOCATION OF 

CERTIFICATION 

 

July 15, 2014 

 

 On July 14, 2014, Brandon Lind, President, Brotherhood of Hoggers and 

Pin-Pullers (BHPP) addressed a letter to the National Mediation Board (NMB), 

stating “BHPP requests withdrawal of the certification issued February 21, 

2013 to represent the craft or class of Train and Engine Service employees of 

Progressive Rail, Inc.”  

 

 On the basis of the above disclaimer, the NMB hereby revokes effective 

July 15, 2014, the certification issued to the Brotherhood of Hoggers and Pin-

Pullers in NMB Case No. R-7343. 

 

 By direction of the NATIONAL MEDIATION BOARD. 

 

 

 

        

Mary L. Johnson 

General Counsel 
 


